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[bookmark: _GoBack]The event scheduled for March 21st at St. David’s Golf Club in Wayne, PA was postponed due to winter storm Stella. The tournament, hosted by Eastern University has been rescheduled for April 25th. Next up for the Broncos is the Battle at the Bay in Chesapeake Bay, MD later in March.
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